
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 November 2017 
 
 
 
 
Passing of Mr Ross Herron 
 
 
The Board of Directors notes with sadness the passing of Mr Ross Herron earlier this week.   
 
Mr Herron served as a director of the Company from June 2004, becoming Chair on 1 January 
2012. 
 
The Board acknowledges Mr Herron’s significant contribution to the Company during his 
tenure. 
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